
 

30 January 2018 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Your child has been identified as working below their target grade in science. In order for 
them to achieve their full potential in future assessments we have created a booklet to target 
the areas we feel they need the most support in.  
 
The booklet contains examination questions on different topic areas from which your child’s 
teacher will set questions to be completed at home. These questions will be in addition to 
any homework usually set. Students will be able to use their books, revision guides, BBC 
bitesize and internet research to help them answer these questions.  
 
At Nottingham Free School we value the support of parents and we would like to include you 
in the process of supporting your child to reach their full potential. Your child’s teacher will 
identify the questions to be completed, the date to be completed by and estimated time 
required to finish the task. We would appreciate your support by using the feedback sheet, 
to note how much time your child actually spent completing the task, how they found the 
task and any additional support you feel your child needed to complete it. This will help us to 
further develop our intervention strategies and create a dialogue between teachers and 
parents to fully support your child’s learning. 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter and if you have any further questions then please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs G Johal 
Head of Science 
 
 


